
 

 

 

Commitment to Hall 

 

The village of Hall and its rich history is a source of pride for the ACT. The Canberra Liberals 

will continue to work towards ensuring that the unique characteristics of the Village are 

maintained. 

Tenure of the former Hall School site and the Hall Pavilion 

The Canberra Liberals recognise the important role that the former School site and Pavilion 

play in the community. We support these important community assets being managed by 

the Hall community for community use. 

As part of our commitment to the Hall community, we are open to giving autonomy for the 

former school site to the community. This commitment could include the establishment of a 

trust that would include ownership and management of the property. A Liberal ACT 

Government would commence discussions with the community about this opportunity. 

Bush fire hazard reduction and fuel management 

The Canberra Liberals support prioritising hazard reduction and fuel management across 

the Territory, including around Hall. The Party will have more to say about this commitment 

closer to the election. 

Assessment, design and completion of appropriate works on stormwater 

infrastructure 

The management, maintenance and upgrading of infrastructure should be core business for 

a local government. The Canberra Liberals will renew the focus of government on proper 

infrastructure planning, consideration for whole-of-life costs, greater attention on asset 

acceptance and a commitment to scheduled maintenance. As part of this focus, a Liberal 

ACT Government would assess the stormwater issues in Hall and schedule works according 

to engineering advice. 

Vehicle safety 

The Canberra Liberals commit to ensuring that the village of Hall remains safe and 

accessible for pedestrians, cyclists and motorists (including buses). The Canberra Liberals 

will have more to say about our commitment to footpaths, cycle paths and road maintenance 

closer to the election. 

  



 

 

Adventure Trail and Natural Play Space 

Through James Milligan MLA, the Canberra Liberals have been engaged in the discussions 

regarding the revitalisation of the park on Gladstone Street. The Party supports 

implementation of the project. 

Long standing commitment to Hall 

The Canberra Liberals are proud of our long-standing commitment to Hall. Over the last 

decade or so, the Canberra Liberals have advocated alongside the Hall community for 

safety at the bus stop, replacement of street signs, improved street lighting, pavement 

upgrades, oval restoration, supporting the community bank initiative and letters of support 

for Hall Museum grant applications. We have also enjoyed visits to the Museum, Men’s 

Shed, concerts, reunions and Sheepdog Trials. Further to the above, the Party campaigned 

against the ACT Labor Government’s closure of the Hall School. 

An ACT Liberal Government will ensure that the Hall community is respected. 
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